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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]On Monday next week we are holding a second-hand book sale in the hall at 3.15pm. Come along with your child and grab some bargains - ten books for £1. All money goes into school fund to buy new books for our library.Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		98.89%    Year 5
Whole School: 		95.74%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.08%

Best Bits of the Week

Early Years
Making poppies as part of our Remembrance work.
Year 1
Making poppies in remembrance of those who fought for us.
Year 2
Learning how to speed up the melting process of ice.
Year 3
Making toffee apples for Bonfire Night.
Year 4
Writing Blackout Remembrance poetry.
Year 5
Making poppies for our Remembrance assembly.
Year 6
Canal boat trip down the Huddersfield Canal.


We are also selling Children In Need merchandise next week including raffle tickets to win a Pudsey or Blush bear (50p each). Raffle will be drawn in assembly on Monday 19th November.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 16th November is non-uniform day. Your child may come to school wearing yellow for Children In Need and bring loose change as the children will be drawing an outline of Pudsey Bear with the donations we receive.
Key Events week beginning 5th November 
Friday – Children In Need Non-Uniform Day

Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80

For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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